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Project Description 

Location 

Schedule 

The City of Atlanta’s Department of Transportation (ATLDOT) is awarded funding through the 

National Center for Safe Routes to School to install a tactical walk/bike lane along Empire 

Boulevard, between Oak Drive and Ward Drive. This project is part of the department’s Safe 

Routes to School program near Crawford Long Middle School and the Glenrose Heights 

Community. The goal is to improve safety for pedestrians and bicyclists and calm traffic on Empire 

Boulevard. ATLDOT anticipates installing the tactical walk/bike lane in March 2023.  

Empire Boulevard between Oak Drive and 

Ward Drive 

Project installation is anticipated to be 

completed in March 2023, weather permitting. 

Next Steps 

 Email comments or questions to nhollis@AtlantaGa.gov. In the subject line of the email, 

please reference the “Empire Boulevard Walk/Bike Lane” project. 

 Impacted residents will be notified prior to start of tactical walk/bike lane installation.  
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